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Safety Statement

Nitrosamines statement

Terpene Belt Inc. asserts that, to the best of our knowledge, nitrosamine substances are

not expected to be present in our products. This is because amines, nitrite, and

nitrosating agents were neither deliberately added nor, according to risk assessment,

anticipated to form during the manufacturing process. Furthermore we assert that our

products do not contain any chemically synthesized fragments and our primary

packaging materials do not contain nitrosamines.

This statement is provided without the intention of preempting or superseding any

regulatory requirements concerning the utilization and incorporation of Terpene Belt

products into downstream finished products. We maintain our unwavering commitment

to upholding safety standards and ensuring compliance with relevant regulations.

Dated as of: April 23, 2024

Joost Luecker, PhD
Senior Quality Manager
Terpene Belt Inc.
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